
Chief Deputy Matt Carpenter was awarded the Deputy of the Year 2021 at the Justice of the Peace 
and Constables Association( JPCA) conference in Denton, Texas. He was also elected to the BOD JPCA 
Deputy position. 

-

    Chief Deputy Matthew “Matt” Carpenter has been employed with Precinct 3 Constable’s office 
since March 2011. Chief Carpenter has been a member of the Administrative staff since 2013. Chief 
Carpenter has been a member of JPCA since 2012 and is an “at large” director for North Texas 
chapter of JPCA, as well as Chairman of the Scholarship Committee for North Texas JPCA. Chief 
Carpenter has been an instructor and resource on the  topics related to our occupation regarding IT 
and the Odyssey Reporting System. He has been an outstanding resource for other Constable offices 
in the North Texas region regarding the IT, Odyssey related issues.

    Chief Carpenter is involved with many political clubs in Collin County and has made numerous 
presentation relating to the Constable and their duties in the community. His positive leadership 
skills, demonstrated on a daily basis, has helped our precinct staff maintain our current level of 
professionalism and effectiveness . Chief Carpenter as a staff member of Precinct 3, has been 
recognized by Tyler Technology with the Tyler Excellence Award, along with other department heads 
within Collin County. Chief Carpenter’s knowledge and IT skills have been a great asset to Collin 
County.

  Deputy of the Year, recognized by Justice of the Peace and Constables Association, known as  JPCA, 
is an honor and it is awarded at the annual conference by the Board of Directors and Executive 
Officers Award Committee. In Denton, Texas at the JPCA 77th Annual Conference in June 2021, Chief 
Deputy Matt Carpenter was recognized as the Deputy of the Year, out of 254 counties in the State of 
Texas. His distinguished service was recognized by JPCA, as well as 2 members of the Texas House of 
Representatives, who were present for the conference. Chief Carpenter was also elected at the 
conference to the Board of Director position of Deputy for the JPCA, representing all 2400 plus JPCA 
members.
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